
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Invitation to participate on the South Africa-Mozambique Virtual Trade 

and Investment Seminar from 29-30 September 2020  

 

The Department of Trade, Industry and Competition (the dtic) invites you to participate in a Virtual 

Trade and Investment Seminar between South Africa and Mozambique, scheduled to take place 

from 29-30 September 2020.   

 

This virtual trade and investment seminar will focus on trade and investment opportunities available 

in Mozambique and also discuss strategic issues regarding Mozambique’s investment plans to 

stimulate the country’s economic growth amid COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

The webinar will build-up on previous Outward Trade and Investment Missions held in Mozambique, 

which yielded significant results in terms of exposing South African companies to the Mozambican 

market, creating greater knowledge of South African capabilities, and improving awareness of 

investment and trade opportunities. 

 

Held under the theme: “Developing Afrocentric solutions and forging partnership in response 

to COVID-19”, this virtual seminar will focus on the following topics: status of COVID-19 in 

Mozambique and the country’s economic response plan, South Africa’s risk adjusted strategy, and 

opportunities to strengthen partnership in the following sectors: agriculture and agro-processing; 

energy (including natural gas and electricity) and transport infrastructure (roads & rail, bridges, 

ports). 

 

The closing date for complete RSVP form is 17 September 2020.   

 

Complete RSVP form to be sent to Ms. Mapaseka Sephai on email: MSephai@thedtic.gov.za, tel: 

064 880 5113. 
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